P. O. Box 554
Hahira, Georgia 31632
(229) 794-1107
yandp@windstream.net
www.creeksidewest.net

October 10, 2019

Mike Fletcher

Lowndes County Engineer — Board of Commissioners
327 N Ashley St.

Valdosta, Ga 31601

Dear Mike,

Would you please submit this letter requesting that the Board of Commissioners accept the
infrastructure we have installed in Phase 5, Creekside West Subdivision?

Thank all of you for your time and efforts.

H g Tlllman
naging Partner for Doubletree Communities, LLC

A planned development by Doubletree Communities, LL.C



